
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: April 22, 2014 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Jennifer Nanek, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
RE:  Charter School Reception - Kirkland Gymnasium 
 
SYNOPSIS: The approval will allow the Lake Wales Charter Schools to host a reception for 

the 100th Anniversary of Public Education at the Albert Kirkland Sr. Gymnasium 
on Thursday, May 28, 2015 from 6pm-8pm. The event will include alcohol. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the City Commission take the following action: 
 

• Approve the Special Event Permit application for the Lake Wales Charter School event to 
take place on Thursday, May 28, 2015 from 6pm-8pm. 

• Approve the request to serve and consume alcohol in the Albert Kirkland Sr. Gymnasium 
during the reception. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
The Lake Wales Charter Schools is organizing a reception to celebrate 100 years of public 
education in Lake Wales.  They would like to hold the event in the 1939 high school gymnasium 
and serve and consume alcohol as part of the event. 
 
The sponsor will coordinate with the Citrus Center Boys & Girls Club and City Staff on issues 
regarding set-up, clean-up and parking as needed. 
 
OTHER OPTIONS 
 
Do not approve the Special Event Permit. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
None. All costs will be the responsibility of the sponsor. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Special Event Permit Application and Notarized Agreement of Financial Responsibility 










	Memo
	Special Event Application
	Financial Responsibility

